
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 88th edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

This weekly communication serves to keep clubs and organisations up to date on current events, 

handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may be taking place 

within the sport. 

Please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this information for your organisation that you 

pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. You are also 

encouraged to distribute this newsletter to your members. Feel free to get in touch if you have any 

questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

 

OFFICIALS TRAINING ‘OFFICIALLY’ LAUNCHED 

Speedway Australia are proud to launch our 

comprehensive National Training Program for 

Official’s accreditation. For the past year we 

have been developing an online platform for 

Officials training in conjunction with Divisional 

bodies such as Speedway Sedans Australia and 

the Sprintcar Control Council, to set a national 

standard of knowledge and skill sets required for 

Stewards and Scrutineers across every class of 

racing. 

In the 96 years of Speedway in Australia, never has a singular comprehensive programme been 

offered across all classes, and all states. This new, interactive online programme covers all aspects of 

Speedway Officiating, from the fundamentals of being an official, to health and safety, Speedway 

racing rules and on-track scenarios. Further learning is provided with the help of Sports Australia, 

covering topics such as ethical decision making, communication skills and managing conflict. 

The program allows for self-paced learning on your PC, mobile or tablet from the comfort of your 

own home – avoiding the need for time consuming and costly travel from remote areas, saving time 

and money for Divisional bodies, and the volunteers themselves.  

Best of all – it’s free! Click here to check out our introductory video for the new programme and keep 

an eye out next week as we launch another series of videos to explain how to use the new platform. 

Start your journey to becoming a Steward or Scrutineer today at Speedwayaustralia.etrainu.com 

  

https://www.wevideo.com/view/1518457296
https://speedwayaustralia.etrainu.com/training/index.cfm?event=page.login


 

TRACK SURVEY: VINTAGE SPEEDWAY 

Speedway has a long and rich history dating back 

over 90 years, and we are privileged that we can 

celebrate this by having cars from previous eras on 

show to the crowds of today. Speedway Australia 

works in partnership with the Australian Vintage and 

Classic Speedway National Body to ensure the 

demonstrations that take place are conducted in 

accordance with the relevant guidelines, protecting 

both the vintage participants and the rest of the 

sport.  

One of the key components in the operation of 

vintage demonstrations are the host tracks, and the 

aim of this survey is to gauge the opinions of venue operators about how vintage demonstrations are 

conducted. We are also seeking feedback on how the vintage movement can continue to grow 

and prosper into the future.   

This survey should take no more than a few minutes of your time and can be completed even if your 

venue doesn’t currently conduct vintage demonstrations. We figure this is more efficient for everyone 

than having to contact tracks individually by phone and ask the same questions!  

Please click here to be taken to the survey, and thanks in advance for your assistance with this.  

 

A SPECIFIC NOTE ON OFFICIALS LICENCES 

All track and divisional officials are now able to 

access the new $25 Officials licence that we 

announced last month. One of the eligibility criteria 

is that the applicant must outline their role when 

they complete the online form, and the relevant 

club or track must verify that the person does in fact 

undertake that role.  

We’ve had the odd person declare their role as 

“Official”, which doesn’t give us enough information 

to process the licence. Please ensure that your 

personnel are detailing their role when they apply 

for the licence, so that we can speedily approve 

and issue licences. 

 

SPEEDWAY AUSTRALIA CONTACTS   

Please see below for the relevant contacts for all your Speedway Australia requirements. 
 

Office  General Enquiries   08 8139 0777   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Tim Savell General Manager   0424 923 494  tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley Youth Development Officer  08 8139 0706  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver Track & Safety Dev. Officer  08 8139 0705  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook Sport Development Officer  0429 333 528  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby Sport Development Officer  0436 375 938  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox Licensing & Operations Admin. 08 8139 0703  kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Robin Pearce Accounts   08 8139 0704  accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator  08 8139 0701  angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSftwI2XdgQc22jkivu-LAGpI7jGE0RBdiw-Fw9zuCgEW0AWrw/viewform
mailto:angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au


 

 


